
PTFA Meeting 

Monday 8th January 2018 

Present- Mike Ahearne, Jenny Litchfield, Wendy Mackenzie Jayne Neveu, Kathryn Witney, Rachel Hoarau. 

 

Autumn Term Events 

Rags to Riches raised £135.80. Thanks to Michelle Ferguson for organising the event. 

Scholastic Book Fair total spend £801.02 and school received £800 to spend. 

Many thanks to Wendy Mackenzie, Amy Williamson and Jenny Litchfield for their help running the ‘shop’.  

Each class was allocated approx. £200 to spend with Scholastic. Books will be ordered ASAP by Kathryn Witney  

Christmas Enterprise PTFA raised £200.50. A similar format will be followed next year too. 

Christmas Cards PTFA banked £163.10 from the last 2 years of Christmas card sales. It was suggested that perhaps 

the card design and decoration could be sent home rather than being done during class time. A letter would be sent out 

in the autumn term to gauge parental feelings on this change. 

 

Spring Term Events 

PTFA after school club - to be run by Jenny Litchfield, Rachel Hoarau and Kathryn Witney 

Friday 2nd February and Friday 2nd March 3.15-5pm £3 a child                                                                                                                                                           

Permission slips and monies will be collected prior to the event. There will be a film and craft activities as well as snack 

and drinks. 

Easter Egg Hunt Friday 23rd March Kathryn Witney to hide the Easter pictures for the children to hunt out. Prizes for 

all the children. (provided by the PTFA) 

PTFA Lucky of the Irish Quiz Night   Friday 23rd March Apperley Village Hall 7.30- late 

Ticket prices £10  

BYO booze and pudding  

As well as the quiz there will be a raffle. A letter asking for donations for this will be sent out before February Half 

Term and then Raffle Tickets will be sent out after half Term. 

£1 to take part- Heads or Tails-bottle of fizz prize 

BalloonsC1- £5 note hidden in 2 balloons in the hall 

Quiz Master Mike Ahearne 

AOB 

The PTFA fund raising efforts this academic year will all contribute to the purchase of a new laptop trolley and laptops. 

Approx. £9,000 

 

Mrs Neveu made us aware that a new Village Hall Mini bus coordinator is required.  As the mini bus is a resource used by 

the school frequently it is essential this position is filled. If anyone is interested please contact the school. 

 

PTFA account balance £3767.72 


